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The reason for ine violation if admitted:

The violation of the procedural steps s admitted. The viclation
is due to a procedura) inadequacy fn the "Fort St. Vrain Medica)
Emergency Plan (MEP)." The procedure w 5 not clear with regards
to implementation based on an injury which was not related to
plant operational or equipment emergency conditions. Shift
personnel dig not believe Lthat the procedure applied to this
event.  Subsequent evaluation by plant management has confirmed
that the procedure was not fintends” to address this type of
situation. It should be noted that the victim's needs were
attended in a timely manner, and that transport via ambulance to
the medical! facility is determined on a case-by-case basis.

The corrective steps which have been taken and the results
achieved:

The Superintendent of Operations reviewed the incident with each
Shife Supervisor. The requirements and applicability of the
"Fort St. Vrain Medica) Emergency Plan (MEP)" were reviewed and
clarified immediately following the incident. The 1ssue was
again reviewed at the weekly Shift Supervisor's Staff Meeting
held on February 10, 1988, and a proposed revision to the MEP was
discussed.

The actions prescribed in the “Fort St. Vrain Medica) Emergency
Plan (MEP)," Issue 20 have been taken in every injury which has
occyrred since the October 26, 1987 incident.

Corrective steps which will De taken to avoid further violatigns:

The "Fort St. Vreain Medical Emergency Plan (MEP)" will be
rewritten. The procedure will be revised to simplify and clarify
the required actions to be taken in the case of injury to on=site
perscrnel. The applicability of the procedure for contractor
personnel will be well=defined. The new procedure will be better
defined as to 1ts applicadbility for the tyre of situations that
may be encountered.

The date when fyull compliance will De achieved:
Full compliance will be achieved with the issuance of a revision

to the "Fort St. Vrain Medical Emergency Plan (MEP)." The
revisions will be issued by April 15, 1988.
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Should you have any further questions, please contact
Mr. M. H. Holmes at (303) 480-6960.

Sincerely,

AU leon //

R. 0. Williams, Jr.
Vice President, Nucles rations

ROW DLW/skd

cc: Regioral Aumi~ictrator, Region IV
ATTN: Mr. 7. F. Westerman, Chief
Projects Section B

Mr. Robert Farrel)
Senfor Recident Insprotor
Fort St. Vrain



